Our live seminars have been completed.  We have facilitated Dr Smith’s X-Ray Safety Seminar with an online course that meets the PA DEP requirements.  Go to Sherman.edu, Continuing Education,  Online Courses, X-Ray Safety for the Chiropractor.

Or click the link https://www.sherman.edu/sherman-events/ce-online/
